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Liv Rickman

From: Lisa Walton
Sent: 30 August 2022 09:57
To: Liv Rickman
Subject: FW: P/21/041/FUL Land at Porthcressa, St Mary's

Switch-MessageId: 62a787dd495c4e46babffb057d8f1f02

 
 

From: Developer Services Planning <DeveloperServicesPlanning@southwestwater.co.uk>  
Sent: 19 August 2022 14:59 
To: Lisa Walton <Lisa.Walton@scilly.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: P/21/041/FUL Land at Porthcressa, St Mary's 
 

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email which was sent from outside of Cornwall Council's network. Do not click links, open 
attachments, or reply unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. Do not provide any login or password 
details if requested. 

Dear Lisa, 
 
Thank you for consulting South West Water 
 
As the surface water is not coming back to a South West Water asset we have no comments to make 
 
Kind regards 
Helen 
 
 
Helen Steed (Mrs) Pre-Development Lead 

 
Direct Dial: 01392 443616 
Planning Team: 01392 442836 
 
Peninsula House, Rydon Lane, Exeter, EX2 7HR 
www.southwestwater.co.uk  
 
 
 
 

From: Lisa Walton <Lisa.Walton@scilly.gov.uk>  
Sent: 10 August 2022 10:47 
To: Developer Services Planning <DeveloperServicesPlanning@southwestwater.co.uk> 
Cc: Richards, Helen <hrichard@southwestwater.co.uk> 
Subject: P/21/041/FUL Land at Porthcressa, St Mary's 
 

EXTERNAL EMAIL - This email is from an external source. 
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Hi Helen, 
 
We’ve got an application to build two local need homes at the end of Porthcressa, adjacent to the Porthcressa Play 
Park.  Can I ask whether SWW have any further comments on the attached Flood Risk Assessment (which includes a 
SuDs strategy)? 
 
I believe we have reconsulted SWW and all the documents are online here: https://www.scilly.gov.uk/planning-
application/planning-application-p21041ful 
 
Thanks 
Lisa  
 
Lisa Walton MRTPI 
Chief Planning Officer 

Council of the Isles of Scilly 
 
Email: lisa.walton@scilly.gov.uk 
Tel: 01720 424456 
Reception: 0300 1234 105 

      

 
 
Please note that the Council may need to disclose this e-mail under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004.The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and 
may be legally privileged. It is intended for the attention and use of the named addressee(s) and must not be 
disclosed to any other person without our authority. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible 
for delivering it to the intended recipient or are aware that this e-mail has been sent to you in error, you are not 
authorised to and must not disclose, copy, distribute, or retain this message or any part of it. This email is not (nor 
forms any part of) a legally binding contract. E & OE. If you have received this e-mail in error please inform 
postmaster@scilly.gov.uk The statements and opinions expressed in this message are those of the author and do 
not necessarily reflect those of the organisations within the Council of the Isles of Scilly or any of its Committees.  


